
Notice #2: 17/7/17

The Father & Son Camp caters for boys from Year 1 

through to Year 6. 

We pride ourselves on ensuring the camp meets the 

needs and expectations of all of our boys.

Our Camp Committee currently consists of fathers 

from each year level, except years 1 and 2. 

We are looking for one father from year 1 and 2 to 

join us.

If you are interested, please email JD at

contact@choicefdrperth.com as soon as possible.

It will be great to have you aboard!! 

JD Roussety

2017 Father & Son Camp Leader

contact@choicefdrperth.com

mailto:contact@choicefdrperth.com
mailto:contact@choicefdrperth.com

